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The objectives of this study were to evaluate the effects of pre-treating dairy 
cow rations with a fibrolytic enzyme derived from Trichoderma reesei-derived 
fungal extract (FETR) on lactation performance, digestibility, and feeding 
behavior of dairy cows fed a barley silage-based diet. Before starting the in 
vivo experiment, in vitro incubations were conducted to see whether or not 
this product would have a positive response before proceeding to animal 
experiments (0, 0.25, 0.5, 0.75, 1, and 1.25 ml of FETR / kg DM of silage) to 
be applied to a barley silage-based diet for experiments using dairy cows. The 
dairy trial was performed using eight Holstein dairy cows. Cows were blocked 
by their parity and assigned randomly to one of four treatments: 0, 0.5, 0.75, 
and 1 ml of FETR / kg DM of diet in a replicated Latin square design. The pre-
treatment was applied to the complete diet during the mixing process. The 
application of FE linearly increased in vitro DM digestibility and tended to 
improve the in vitro NDF digestibility in barley silage. Applying FETR 
quadratically increased the fat corrected milk and energy corrected milk and 
tended to increase feed efficiency. The milk fat yield was also quadratically 
increased by the application of FETR. The milk protein percentage linearly 
improved by applying the FETR.   

Implications: Pre-treating dairy cow barley silage-based diet with FETR 
extracted from Trichoderma reesei-derived fungal extract increased the feed 
efficiency without affecting DMI. This beneficial effect of adding FETR could 
benefit the dairy industry in Western Canada where barley silage-based diets 
are common.  


